
Kindergarten 
Night Out 

Please join us for last Kindergarten Night Out this school year!  
We will be talking about FOSS! Bastian Elementary 

Kindergarten Teachers will be joining us to share how they 
have successfully implemented FOSS. Please sign up on JPLS.

May 11, 2022
4:15-5:15 ASB Auditorium


